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FROM THE BRIDGE Y7t

Commodore Howard Clark

he April showers brought the
May flowers and now the sum-
mer activities have begun at BLYC.

By the time you read this article,
the Spring Work Day will have come
and gone with the Club looking better

than ever.

May 3, 4, 5 and 6 is the second
(Spring) setting for directory pictures.
The pictorial directory which we have
been issuing every few years is a very
useful membership directory for your
home or office. Governor Mark Yerke
has done an outstanding job on this
very difficult project.

The Kentucky Derby Day Sports
“pectacular will be Saturday, May 6th.
<ome and watch the derby and enjoy a
festive time with a Mint Julep and Club
members and guests.

Sunday, May 7th, is the Semi-An-
nual Meeting.

Mother’s Day is Sunday, May 14th,
and as reported previously, this is the
busiest day of the year. Please make

your reservations early.

Saturday, May 20, is the annual
Commodores” Ball. Rear Commodore
Jim Shriner has engaged the “Montage”
for dancing. You will be receiving your
special invitation from Vice Commo-
dore Nick DeSantis very soon.

The summer Sailboat Racing starts
May 14th at 2:00 p.m. Racing at BLYC
has a long tradition. There has been a
resurgence in popularity the past several
years. Governor Steve Harris has done a
tremendous job with this program and
I’m sure this interest will continue.

Good luck to all the sailors.
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This Memorial Day Porch Picnic
and the Commodore Edward Metzger
Long Distance Race is Monday, May
29th.

Saturday, June 3rd, will be the
Summerfest Party with dancing to the
Mike Farenkoph Band. This was for-
merly the Springenfest Party and tradi-
tionally a huge success. Please make
your reservations early as we hope for
another great party.

Look forward to visiting with us at
the Club this summer at the pool par-
ties, planned festivities, good food and
enjoy the camaraderie of our members

Whoane

and guests.

Commaodore Howard Clark cordially invites you lo atlend the
L nnual Commodores’ Pall Saturdeay, May twenty, lwo thousand
at the PBuctkeye Lake Heacht Club
%Wg@%m D’ Cowwwres 630 fo.m.
Dinner 7:30 fo.m.
AMauséc by the AMonlage
8:30 fom. — 17:30 fo.m.
Gntrée
AMived Selud Plito, Boof Wellinglon or Chichen Wetlington,
Popped AMashed Potatocs, Fpest Horbed Garrols o Julienme,
Meringue Sholls w/Seo Cream & Liguewr,
Rolls § Butter, Goffec or Fea

RR2.50 feer frerson encludes lax and &/@

RFVP. by
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Bar & Kitchen

ear fel-
low
BLYC

members, spring
has arrived and a
middle-aged
man’s thoughts
turn to comput-
ers. Oh, is this

Vice Commodore
not what I ex-

Nick DeSantis

pected to be concerned about at this
stage in my life? Nevertheless, let’s dis-
cuss our new computer (hereinafter
referred to affectionately as Hal!) I hope
you’ve been to the Club recently and
Hal has not interfered with your enjoy-
ment of the Club. We are working with
him and hoping he allows us to train
him a little differently, so that some of
the horrors can be eliminated. We will
now accept American Express, but only
in the office when you can use it to pay
off your member account. Doing it this
way cuts down on our transaction fee
and makes it affordable for the Club.
Please give it a try.

Speaking of trying, please make
reservations for regular dining as well as
special events. If you come without
reservations, please expect a wait. Even
when tables appear empty, there is a
rational explanation (I would like to
blame Hal). We may have sent help
home, not ordered enough food, etc. If
you don’t mind waiting, just tell that to
your hostess. After all, it just gives you
more time to enjoy friendships at the
club. Get reacquainted with old friends
like Jack Daniels or “Red” Merlot.

At any rate, know that David, Hans
and staff are making a special effort to
ensure your enjoyment of the Club.

As a special aside, I would like to
say good-bye to Kathy as she leaves
BLYC to go to the Licking County
Water Department. Kathy, we wish you
luck and we will miss you. We have
hired a replacement, but nobody can
ever replace Kathy.

As I close, I would like to remind

you all to make reservations for Mother’s
Day and for the Commodores’ Ball.
The theme for the Commodores’ Ball
is “Days of Wine and Roses.” Hans has
a wonderful menu planned and Com-
modore Shriner has great entertain-
ment provided by the band, Montage.
Michelle and I have also some surprises
in mind and hope you will all enjoy
them. So make your plans now, as this
is always a special event.

See you at the Club, N

Entertainment

el-
come
aboard

for the month of
May and by now
all the boats
should be com-
missioned for the

summer season.
Once again many

Rear Commodore
Jim Shriner

activities are planned
for the membership.

The Auxiliary Auction is scheduled
for April 29, 2000, with Michael Will-
iams at the piano during dinner. The
Kentucky Derby Party is planned for
May 6, 2000. Dinner for Mother’s Day
will be Sunday May 14th from 11:30
a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

The Commodores’ Ball will be held
on Saturday, May 20th, in recognition
of our Commodores. The entertain-
ment will be the group, “Montage.”
Dinner will be served at 7:30 and danc-
ing at 8:30 p.m.

Looking ahead to June we have the
“Summerfest” on June 3rd with enter-
tainment by the “Mike Farenkoph Band.

Prom Night was enjoyed by all and
everyone danced the night away. hope
you enjoy the activities and I look for-
ward to seeing you at the BLYC.

WM‘LW

Rentals &
Docks

oating
Time Is
Here!

The dock assign-

ments for this

season are posted
on the front
porch along with ~ Governor Dan Knaul
the updated dock waiting lists.

Repairs continue on the docks.
Please let me know if you have any
problems with your dock so I can get

repairs scheduled.

If you are looking for a place to
store your trailer, there are some spots
available at the Eastport storage yard.
Also there are a few small docks avail-
able behind the Club that would be
perfect for small boats on lifts or wave
runners. Call me if you are interested
(740 929-2440).

Thanks to everyone that helped on
work day!

See you soon,

Co-

A New Baby Arrives

On March 7, at 9:01 p.m. we were
graced with the birth of our second son,
Matthew Hein Davis (7 Ibs 20z and 20
inches). We have had a busy month
with the new baby and big brother
Michael (22 months old) and getting
ready for the Auxiliary Auction. At the
April 13th Auxiliary meeting, I was
surprised with a day at the spa from the
Auxiliary membership. Thank you so
much for the ultimate gift for a mother
of two. I am so thankful to have such
wonderful family and friends at the

Yacht Club.

Best wishes for an enjoyable sum-
mer.

Tracey Davis, President BLYC
Auxiliary.
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Membership

B Directory
he board
would
like to

thank Thomas

Shain, Howard

Clark, Steve

Schilling, Miles

Waggoner, Tim

Maite, Mark and

Bob Yerke for

helping perpetuate the membership of
the Club.

There were four new members ap-
proved at the April 13th board meeting:

) 3

Governor{:Mark Yerke

James Houk

Nick Carrcclo.

Thomas Wells

Please let this article serve as a final
call to those of you who have not had
your pictures taken yet for the new
Club directory. You can schedule to
have your photograph taken on May
3rd, 4th, 5th or 6th by calling David,
Jenny or Pam at the Club. You will
receive a complimentary 8 x 10 photo.

Finally, if any of you has questions
about how to sponsor a prospective
member, please feel free to call me at
614-221-6724 or 614-457-9515. There
are individual membership packets in
Y1e tray next to the water fountain in

~the fireplace room.

Have a great MayM

Cruise Planners Announce
Marina Destinations

Planning for this year’s renewal of
the “Tween the Trees Cruise now in-
cludes marinas that have agreed to over-

night the BLYC fleet.

Captains and their crews will as-
semble Thursday evening, August 3, at
Shawnee State Park, just west of Ports-
mouth. Boats will be launched yet that
evening in the Park’s lovely marina.
Overnight
accommoda-
tions have been
made in the
fleet’s name at
the Park lodge,
but all reserva-
tions must be

restaurants and attractions.

The next morning the fleet will
continue west some 25 miles to just
beyond the inflow of the Great Miami
River - the point marking the Ohio/
Indiana state line - thereby completing
the 5-year, 5-leg, thousand mile round
trip from Ohio River mile marker 0 in
downtown Pittsburgh to the Indiana

state line - the whole of the river be-

neath Ohio.

Following
a brief cer-
emony, the
fleet will either
return to Cin-
cinnati or
press further
west as indi-

individually vidual captains
confirmed by and crews
calling the choose.

lodge at 740-  Locking Through. The captain and crew of My Princess Saturday
858-6621 by have Zo.apea" a line around one 0'f'theﬂoating bollards of night, the fleet
June 21. Iden- an Q/Jzo Rwer lock and are wﬂzz.‘zngfor the water to -
R begin falling to the level of the river below. Watertown

part of the BLYC group.

Friday morning at 1000 hours, the
fleet will set out on the Ohio River,
passing through the Captain Anthony
Meldahl Lock (the only lock on this
year’s cruise) before pausing for the
night at Watertown Yacht Club on the
Kentucky shore, just upriver from
downtown Cincinnati, a distance of
104 miles. Watertown is within a short
distance of several waterfront theme

Club Dining

Hours
Monday, Tuesday - Closed

Wednesday, Friday

5:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. Dinner
Thursday

5:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. Happy Hour
Saturday

11:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Lunch

5:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. Dinner

Sunday
10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. Breakfast
12.00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. Dinner

Yacht Club, and on Sunday to Shawnee
State Park Marina and the trip home.
Still in planning are the overnight ac-
commodations for Friday and Saturday
nights and the celebratory banquet.
Watch the Log for more information.

All BLYC members are welcome
aboard this year’s historic cruise. If you
don’t have, or don’t want to bring, your
own boat, just let it be known that
you’re available to crew and a berth will
be found for you. For more informa-
tion, call Jerry Boundy (614-221-4402)
or Ken Keller (614-846-8761).

Saturday, June 3rd
Summerfest Party

(formerly the Springenfest)

Just like the Oktoberfest, but warmer!
So if you can’t wait until the Oktoberfest,
Come on out to the Summerfest.
6:30 p.m. Cocktails
7:30 p.m. German Buffet
8:30 p.m. Dancing to the
Mike Farenkoph Band.

Please make your reservations early as

we hope for another great party.
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Race, Regatta
& Jr. Sailing

he season
has be-
gun! Ma

is finally here and
with R sailing and

boating season is
upon us. 2000
promises to be

Governor Steve Harris

another great

year for sailing at BLYC! On Thurs-
day, April 27, Sailors’ Night was held
at the Club. We discussed the upcom-
ing racing season and enjoyed the fun
and fellowship of BLYC. Over the
winter, a number of exciting develop-
ments in sailing have occurred—some
new boats, people “jumping ship” to
crew for other skippers, new sails, etc.—
it’s starting to be just like the America’s
Cup (except that the boats are smaller,
the lake’s not as deep as the ocean, and
nobody has $50 million to put into
their racing team). The Sailing Instruc-
tions for the Sunday Racing series were
handed out as well. If you need a copy,
please contact me. On Sunday, April
30, we held (or will hold - depending
on when this Log arrives in your mail-
box) training for this years Race Com-
mittee. Being on the race committee is
an easy, fun way to be a part of the sail-
ing excitement at BLYC. We're still
looking for people to help out at the
Race Shack for Sunday races. Please
contact me if you’re interested. You
even get a free T-shirt for serving on the
race committee - what a deal!

The racing calendar has been finalized
and is posted around the Club. We will
be racing every Sunday beginning May
14 through October 1, except July 23
(BLYC Golf Outing), August 20 (Commo-
dore Bob Dye Poker Run and Wooden Boat
Regatta), September 10 (3rd Annual Gee-
zers on Lasers Race), and September 17
(Elections). Come out to the Club
and watch the races. It’s a great way
to spend Sunday afternoons. Long
Distance races will be as follows: Com-
modore Edward C. Metzgar L. D. race -

Monday, May 29 (Memorial Day);
Commodore Earl Williams L.D. Race -
Tuesday, July 4; Labor Day Long Dis-
tance Race - Monday, September 4. Of
course, the 3rd Annual “Geezers on
Lasers” race will be held on Grandpar-
ents’ Day, September 10. Again this
year, we will have two races; one for the
“true geezers” (over 50) and another for
the “soon-to-be” geezers (30-49). The
Snowball Regatta will be held the week-
end of October 7-8. A full schedule, but
a great time for sure. Come out and join
in the excitement.

The Junior Sailing Program is off
and running as well. On Thursday,
March 30, we launched the Club’s new
Club Junior sail boat. Skipper Justin
Evans and crew Amanda Newman took
the boat out for its maiden voyage and
have already been practicing regularly to
prepare for this year’s Junior Racing
season (see article in this issue of the
Log). The Juniors met on April 2 to
plan out this year’s racing season. The

2000 BLYC Junior Race Team will be:
Club Junior  Skipper - Justin Evans

Crew- Amanda Newman

Club Junior  Skipper - Nathan Owen
Crew- TBD

Laser Cameron Evans

Laser Brandon DeWitt

Optimist Fritz Schilling

At this time, the Juniors are plan-
ning on attending the following races:
June 3 - Hoover Yacht Club Junior
Regatta, Columbus, Obhio; June 17 -
Sandusky Sailing Club Junior Regatta,
Sandusky, Ohio; July 14 - Vermilion
Boat Club Junior Regatta, Vermilion,
Ohio; July 16-20 - I-LYA Junior Bay
Week, Put-in-Bay, Ohio; and, July 21 -
I-LYA Junior Optimist Championships,
Put-in-Bay, Ohio. The juniors will also
be racing at the Club every Sunday
throughout the season. Please come out
and support our Junior Sailors any way
you can. They are the future of BLYC
and a great group of young people to
work with.

Plans are being finalized for Junior

Sailing Camp this year. This year’s
sailing camp staff will be as follows:
Tracey Davis, Stone Parker, Justin
Evans, and Nathan Owen. Others will
be helping out from time to time as
well. Sailing Camp is a great opportu-
nity for young people at BLYC. A week
of fun, fellowship, and learning. This
year, we will be starting a new system to
track the progress of each individual
sailor to better fit their learning needs in
the future. Usually, sailors will take the
“Beginner” course at least the first 2
years (Beginner I & Beginner II), then
move onto the Intermediate course.
Sailors in the Advanced course will fo-
cus on racing and crewed boats. If you
have questions on what course your
Junior should be in, please feel free to
give me a call. Sailing is a great activity
for young people and teaches skills be-
yond the basics of getting the boat to go
—teamwork, cooperation, fair-play,
self-reliance, and safety, just to name a
few. The cost will be $160 per week for
children and grandchildren of members
and $175 for non-members. The cost
includes lunch. Camp runs Monday
through Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00
p.m. Sailors should bring a swimsuit,
towel, life-jacket, and suitable shoes
with them each day of camp. Registra-
tion can be sent to BLYC to my atten-
tion. Please register your juniors soon to
insure them a spot. Enrollment is lim-
ited for safety and registration is on a
first-come, first-served basis.

As always, if you have questions
please do not hesitate to contact me at
740- 928-1763 or sgharris@ascenture.
net.

See you on the water! /

Sailboat Racing
begins
May 14




Buckeye Lake Yacht Club Log

Junior Sailors Usher in the
~2000 Sailing Season at BLYC

On Thursday, March 30, while
most sailors were thinking about how
nice the weather was for sailing, skipper
Justin Evans and crew Amanda Newman
were taking BLYC’s new Club Junior
sailboat out on the lake for the first
practice of the season. Well-prepared,
enthusiastic, and donning their wet
suits, Justin & Amanda set out on the
40° waters of Buckeye Lake to put the
new boat through the paces. The winds
were moderate out of the west and the
Juniors enjoyed a relaxing 2-hour sail
getting to know their new boat. Justin
and Amanda will be competing for
BLYC in several Junior Races at Interlake
Yachting Association Club Races, includ-
ing Junior Bay Week at Put-in-Bay.

Justin, a senior at Granville High
School, is the son of members Mike &
Becky Evans. Justin will be competing
in his 4th I-LYA Junior Bay Week this
zear. In 1997 and 1998, he raced in the

aser class. Last year, along with crew
Kyle Maite, Justin raced for BLYC in a
Club Junior borrowed from Dennison
University. College sailing has different
equipment rules than Junior Sailing so
our team was at a disadvantage, having
no spinnaker. However, they still fin-
ished in the top half of the fleet in the
Commodore’s Series and were frequently
in front of the pack at the first mark
(upwind, before the other teams used
their spinnakers on the downwind leg
and caught up). With the new boat
(including a brand new red and white
spinnaker), Justin is setting his sights
high for the 2000 season. Justin’s broth-
ers, Seth and Cameron, have also par-
ticipated in Junior Sailing at BLYC.
Justin plans on attending college in
Boston in the fall. His reason for pick-
ing the school, “They’ve got a really
good sailing program.” Now that’s dedi-
_cation to a sport!
..;1 Amanda, a senior at Newark High
School, is the granddaughter of mem-
bers Stone & Donna Parker. Although
this will be Amanda’s first year racing

for BLYC, she has participated several
years, along with her cousins, in Junior
Sailing Camp at the Club. Amanda

plans on attending Denison University

this fall.

This past winter, the Board ap-
proved the purchase of the two new
Club Junior Sailboats for the growing
Junior Sailing Program at BLYC. The
boats arrived in late February and the
Junior Sailors have been anxiously
awaiting good weather to get out on
the water. The new boats are a key part
of BLYC’s efforts to increase participa-
tion and quality in sailing and junior
sailing here at Buckeye Lake. This year,
for the first time in several years, BLYC
plans to send 4 boats, and 6 junior sail-
ors to Bay Week and at least one to the
I-LYA Optimist Championships. Please
see the Sailing Governor’s Log Article
for more information on Junior Sailing

at BLYC.

The Auxiliary

Secretary Sue Harris

he Auxiliary met April 13 with
25 members present. Thanks,
Hans and Staff for our nice

dinner. After dinner we got to work
organizing the Auction Fund Raiser.
Everyone enjoyed the work and visiting
with friends.

Don’t forget to attend the Auction
and bring all of your friends. The auc-
tion items are on display at the Club
now so pick out your favorites.

The next Auxiliary meeting is May
11 and will be a “Rush Party.” We
want to encourage everyone new (and
old) to the Club to come check us out
and see how much fun we have while
helping the Club. In place of a “sit-
down” dinner, we will have hors d’
oeuvres, wine punch, and a cash bar to
encourage mingling. Please make your
reservations early to help Hans. Cost is

$10.

See you at the Auction !

r—-—--—————------——_——-——--1

i Registration Form - 2000 BLYC Sailing Camp

Member’s Name:

Address:

Home Number:

Office Number:

I Name and number of person to contact in an emergency:

me of Sailor

Can Swim?
1 Yesd No

DOB Level

 Yesd No

Na
1.
2
3

O Yesd No

Levels: (Adv)anced, (Int)ermediate, (Beg)inner

Please note any current medical condition. (Ex. Diabetic/major Allergies)

Please indicate desired dates:

| Beginners & Intermediate (Advanced that couldn’t make week #2)
[ Camp meets from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. A complete itinerary will be sent to pre-registrants

%---_------_—------—----_--

Beginner level/Intermediate level Advanced
(J June 12-16 O June 19-23
1 June 26-30
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Prom Nite

The Manifolds at Canals of Venice Nick and Michelle

s

Jim and Jane Shriner

Mr. & Mrs. Mingyar Service with a smile




Spring Clean-up Gang New Railing? or is it the Butts Family?

Guess Who! Getting ready to power wash

Cleaning the Pool Jerry & Dewey cleaning the awnings
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House &
Grounds

o many
things have
happened,

or are in progress
as result of our
April 5 House
and Grounds
Committee Meet-
ing, our April 13
Board Meeting, and Work Day on April
16 that I can only note highlights. I will
do a “pick-up” article next month with
further updates, but for the sake of Log
space this month, let me offer just a few
highlights.

First, returning to our Commo-
dores” Lounge refurbishing effort. We
are adding a wallpaper border to the
newly painted hallway and entrance.

Gvern r John Geiger

Don Lemmon’s masterpiece of wall
restoration and painting (how did he

do that, yes it is paint not wallpaper)
will be enhanced by a sailing-oriented
border selected by our interior decora-
tor, Peggy Wells. The border design was
approved by the Commodores’ Lounge
committee, the Board and Trustees, and
a random sampling of members. The
border will be a further reflection of our
Club’s dedication to sailing and support
of Governor Harris’ efforts.

Steve McClain and Nancy Benson
made a significant contribution that has
allowed us to have many of the Club’s
historic pictures professionally framed,
matted, and protected with light resis-
tant glass. The pictures will be hung in
the hallway and entrance so that every-
one can enjoy them. I know many of
you have missed these pictures, Guy
Brown indicated to me that he particu-
larly enjoyed looking at the pictures,
and that history is an important part of
the Club. Hopefully, I will get some
help from our Historian, Commodore
Frank Foster I1I, Steve and Nancy, and
others so we can provide some informa-
tion in later Logs of the history reflected
in the pictures. Again, thanks Steve and
Nancy for your generosity and apprecia-

tion for BLYC history!

Another Commodores” Lounge
work-in-progress enhancement should
be completed by the time you get this
Log. A relatively new member, Mark
Russell, provided us with his profes-
sional expertise and advice. Mark is the
owner of Hang Ups, Inc. in Bexley and
specializes in window coverings. The
Board agreed to purchase 2-inch Olym-
pian golden oak wood horizontal blinds.
The old blinds were taken down Work
Day, and we are ready for Mark’s pro-
fessional installation in April. We will
have top-of-the-line blinds that will
blend well with the current decor and
will be functional. The old blinds were
“stylewise” dated, and did not work.
Mark also was one of our tireless Work
Day participants. Mark for your efforts
and tools. Again, thanks!

We now have a newly refurbished
and functional “BLYC” neon sign
mounted on the second floor roof over
the porch steps. The old sign did not
work and looked pretty bad after years
of weathering. The new sign look fea-
tures larger white block BLYC letters on
a blue back ground that is easier to see
during the day. At night, we again have
our alternating blue-red neon BLYC
letters to guide us back to port. I want
to thank Jesse Howard for his contribu-
tion to this effort. Jesse and his electrical
contracting company have helped the
Club in many ways throughout the
years. Looking forward to seeing Jesse
this summer. A Log picture of Jesse and
the sign will be in order. I will also try
to relay some of the history of the sign
in a later log, (can anyone help?) It
would be great to know what Commo-
dore and Board, and/or member(s) were
initially responsible for the sign, and the
date of it first appearance as a tradi-
tional fixture of the BLYC.

Another Club enhancement project
is now complete. Running out of space
in this Log, but if you get a chance go
upstairs, look at the cupola area. Allen,
our house maintenance man has re-

stored the bead board. Looking good,

Allen! Thank you, David, for you guid-

ance and initiative. More later.

During our House and Grounds
Committee meeting, Joe Campbell
recommended that we install a win-
dow air conditioner in the second
floor men’s room and shower. We do
not have central air upstairs and it does
get really hot up there during the sum-
mer. If you, or someone you know have
a small window air unit that we could
purchase, or that is available through a
donation, let Joe Campbell or me know.
We eventually may be remodeling the
second floor, including central air, and
we do not want to spend at lot at this
time until more second floor decisions
are made, including a timeline.

Not to worry, the POOL is on
schedule for opening May 28th. The
Board and Trustee approved the cost of
painting the pool. It has been four or
five years since our last full painting.
Don Lemmon has been able to touch
up the pool each year, but it was time t¢
completely clean, prep, and paint the
entire pool again. Long term pool mainte-
nance and refurbishing will be discussed,
but as a result of Don Lemmon’s expertise
and efforts, the pool should look good
for the next several summers. Thanks

Don!

Also, a special thanks to Ted
Hinterschied for his efforts to drain the
pool in readiness for painting. Ted spends
a lot of time for the good of the Club,
particularly with respect to daily sum-
mer landscaping. Many of Ted’s efforts
go unnoticed since he is at the Club
when we are closed or when most mem-
bers are not there. A big thanks, Ted!

As 1 indicated above, I am running
out of space for this Log, but a few
notes about Spring Work Day. Approxi-
mately 34 members attended Work Day.
[ will provide greater detail next month.
However, you will hopefully find our
Work Day pictures in this Log this
month. Governor Jim Tompson was
quite busy with his digital camera. My
new name for Jim is “Governor Digi-

tal”. Thanks Jim!

Continued next page
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As a preview to more Work Day
~{nformation in June, let me highlight
three notable contributions. Our crew
not only completed all planned tasks,
but also took some individual initiative.

At one point 1 was surprised to see
Tom Heisey on the roof with the power
washer cleaning walls and gutters. Not a
planned activity, but like many others,
Tom saw a job and did it. Thanks Tom!

Dennis Mingyar saw a need, and
did something that we have not done in
a while, and should do more often. He
power washed the east dockways in
front of the Club. Everyone was busy
for the good of the Club. Thanks Den-
nis!

Commodore Jim McBride took a
lot of time to methodically catalog the

Commodores’ Lounge Board pictures.
We now have a written record of Flag
Officers and Board Members over the
years. We will use Jim’s information as
Commodore Miller and myself headup
an effort to get the pictures reframed
and matted. Some are looking rather
faded and need restoration work. We
are also running out of wall space, and
will consider alternative framing to
insure the continuation of the tradition
of displaying Board pictures. Again,
thank you Commodore McBride!

More Work Day information next
month including the Norb, Jerry, and
Dewey story.

Look at the porch, do you see any-
thing different? Norb, don’t tell! Te will

be like a contest, great idea and effort

Norb! -You’ve got to watch those engi-
neers.

See you at the Club,

Please Remember to...

Call Ahead!

Call and make
Reservations for

regular dining and for
Special Events.
929-9941
Thank You

“Honor thy Mom™

Take her for Dinner to the Buckeye Lake Yacht Club!

Mothers Day Menu

Sunday, May 14th, served from 11 a.m. to 6 p.n.

Drime Rib au jus with BaKEd POBLO ..ottt 1395
Roasted Honey Clacéed Chicken with Cheddar Mashed POtatoes ... 8%
Broiled Salmon Filet with Fresh Dill Sauce, Red POtatoEs ... e 119
Beef and Sausage Lasagna with Garlic BIEad ...t 9%
Detite Filet Mignon w/Mushroom, Baked POALO e 1395
Marinated Chicken Roma, (Mozzarella & Marinara Sauce) w/Cappellini. ... 9%
Young Mates Menu
Fried Drumsticks, MASKEA DOLALO ..o 49
188808 W/GATHC BICA ottt 49
Junior Cut Drime RID, BAKEA DOLALO oo seeeseesseeeseessssssessssssssssesessneesssmees s 6.5

All Dinners include Soup and Salad Bar, Vegetable,
Roll and Fresh Strawberries with lce Cream

Dinners served by Reservations only

Limited &eating each Half Hour

Dlease call today — 7409299941




10 May, 2000

Last Chance to be in Our
New BLYC Directory...

It won’t be complete without you!

Let’s make this the best Directory ever!
Make your appointment Today! "

You will receive a
FREE 8 X 10

Natural Color Portrait
Free Directory
Immediate viewing of video proofs

Specially priced portrait packages.

Schedule you sitting Today!
Call the Club at 929-9941,

Ask for Pam, Jenny or David.
Appointments every ten minutes

on days listed.

Wednesday, May 3
3:00 p.m. to 9:30 p.m.
Thursday, May 4
3:00 p.m. to 9:15 p.m.
Friday, May 5
3:00 p.m. to 9:15 p.m.
Saturday,May 6
10:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Please arrive 10 minutes prior to your sitting.
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Buckeye Lake Yacht Club Log
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The 1999-2000 Board
Commodore Howard Clark
Vice Commodore Nick DeSantis
Bar & Kitchen

Rear Commodore Jim Shriner
Entertainment
Secretary-Treasurer Keith Dotson

Governor Mark Yerke
Membership
Governor Jim Thompson
Log
Governor John Geiger
House & Grounds
Governor Steve Harris
Race, Regatta, & Jr. Sailing
Governor Dan Knaul
Rentals & Docks
Governor Don Lemmon

Off-Island Maintenance
The Trustees

Commodore Marque Debenport

Commodore John Sproat
Commodore Fred Wright
Commodore Frank Foster IV
Commodore Tim Maite

IMPORTANT DATES

May

Directory Pictures
Directory Pictures
Directory Pictures
Directory Pictures
Kentucky Derby Party
Semi-Annual Meeting
Board Meeting
Auxiliary Meeting
Mother’s Day Dinner
Sailboat Racing 2 p.m.
Commodore’s Ball
Sailboat Racing 2 p.m.
Pool Opens

Sailboat Racing 2 p.m.
Memorial Day

Porch Picnic

Change of Address
Qi For the winter Q For the summer
1 For a short time Q1 For Good

| The following is the address my mail should be

sent to, effective:

The BLYC attempts to send get well
cards and/or flowers to any member or mem-
ber of his immediate family who is sick.
Please let the Club Manager know if there is
someone whom we need to wish well.

Also, in the event of a Member’s death
(or that of a member of his immediate fam-
ily), please provide the Club Manager with
whatever information you can as expediently
as possible so we can respond accordingly.

Return Service Requested

DATED MATERIAL

5019 N. Bank

Watkins Island

P.O. Box 867
Buckeye Lake, Ohio 43008

Photographer
& Editor

Governor Jim Thompson §

Name

Street Address

City, State, Zip

Mail To: BLYC, P.0. Box 867, Buckeye Lake, Ohio
43008 or Fax To: 740-929-2123

1999 B.L.Y.C Standing

Committee Appointments
Antique Boat Regatta (
Commodore Steve Schilling
Snowball Regatta
Bill McIntyre/Dan Knau, Chairmen
Homer Tussing Memorial
“Tween The Trees Cruise
Jerry Boundy and Ken Keller
Bob Dye Memorial Poker Run
Don Lemmon
Fleet Surgeon............. Dr. Richard Walters
Fleet Measurer .......ceeeueeeunes George Holler
LL.Y.A. Delegate .......ccoovnerenuencne Gus Schell
Historian........ Commodore Frank Foster I11
ParliamentarianCommodore Frank Foster III
INSULANCE ..vvvvveeeeeeeeeeeneeeniieeeeees Don Best
Blue Gavel ...... Commodore Steve Schilling
Sailing Fleets........... Governor Steve Harris
Annual Golf Outing ......c.ccevenene Don Best

Commodore’s Association
Commodore Steve Schilling
Audit
Fred Bair
Perpetual Fund
Unassigned
Gun Club
Commodore George Conrad

Club Phone: (740) 929-9941

Bulk Rate
U.S. Postage
PAID
Newark, OH
Permit No. 153




